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CIB-Frih - 0180/2001560

(Festnetzpreis 6 ct/Anruf; Mobilfunkpreis max. 42 ct/Min.)

Reminder about the examination for early diagnosis;
Daughter/ son (first name, surname),*(date of birth)

Dear Ms/ Mrs........... {DearMr...........

We contacted you not so long ago about your child’s (first name) U_ examination for early diag-
nosis, which is now due. Unfortunately, so far we have not had a doctor’s report telling us that
your child has been examined.

An examination appointment, or returning a reply card can easily be forgotten in daily life. This is
why we would like to remind you about this today. You have the chance to make up for lost time
and see to the examinationby ...................... (date). Until this day, the examination for early
diagnosis will be paid for by your health insurance.

If you have not already done so, please arrange an appointment as soon as possible with your
doctor for the U_ early diagnosis examination. For this appointment, please take the enclosed
reply card with the attached declaration of consent with you. Your doctor will then return the
stamped and signed reply card to us. Thus, the state of Lower Saxony ensures that all children of
Lower Saxony get the examinations that are so important for their health.

Should you have your child examined outside of Lower Saxony, we would request you to send us
back the stamped and signed card from the doctor yourself.

If you don’t want your doctor to transfer the data, then we would request you to send us back the
card personally. However, the doctor has to have stamped and signed the card beforehand. If
your reply card still doesn't arrive at our office after the above-mentioned deadline, we shall in-
form the Youth Welfare Office responsible. You see, we want all children to grow up healthy.

We wish you and your child all the best — especially health!

Your early diagnosis check-up team

Enclosure: reply card

Statutory source: Section 2 Lower Saxon Law about the Official Invitation and Regulatory Re-
porting of Early Diagnosis Examinations for Children (NFriherkUG) of 28.10.2009 (Nds. GVBI.
Nr. 24/2009)
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